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Important changes to Hazelwood Fun Club from July 2014

Due to increasing pupil numbers and the inevitable pressure that this puts on space and
resources, the decision has been taken to restrict Fun Club to current Hazelwood pupils
(Oak Reception to Year 8) their siblings and to children of staff at the school and nursery
only. This change will take effect from July 2014 and will remain in place until further notice.
By doing this we will be able to give a more personalised service to Hazelwood families
and make best use of the site and its facilities. To that end, and in response to requests, we
will be trialling a different format to the summer scheme. We will be open from Monday 7"
July until Friday 15™ August, therefore starting earlier in the holidays but lasting for six
weeks instead of five. More use of the school’'s minibuses will be made, to offer weekly
outings and occasional use of the new treehouse classroom for special projects.

We do apologise for any inconvenience that this will cause to some families and will be sorry
to say goodbye to you and your children. We have enjoyed getting to know you over the
years.

I do hope you will be able to find alternative holiday care for your children without too much
difficulty and that you are able to understand the reasons for our decision.

Many thanks

Jane O’Keefe



